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JANUARY 9, 1981

MR. CARL W. DABELSTEIN
8209 WEST 78TH STREET
OVERLAND PARK, KANSAS 66204

DEAR MR. DABELSTEIN:

THANKS FOR YOUR REPORT ON RECEPTION OF KWAK RADIO 1240 IN STUTTGART.
YOUR SUMMARY IS CORRECT. AS YOU WILL NOTE FROM OUR ENCLOSED
COVERAGE MAP, WE ARE 1000 WATTS DAYTIME AND 250 NIGHTS. ON THE

DAY THAT YOU RECEIVED US WE LOWERED POWER AT 5:15 CST.

I AM ENCLOSING A WINDOW STICKER, BUMPER STICKER AND COVERAGE MAP
FOR YOUR COLLECTION.

SINCERELY,
4ﬁ%¢é@42444léyuz
C. R. SANDINE
CHIEF ENGINEER
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